
8 June 2018 

It is lovely to see you all back after the half term 

break and hearing all about your  adventures and 

holidays.   This is the last half term of this academic 

year with lots of exciting things to look forward to.  

Listed below are a few reminders to put in your diary. 

Monday 11 June KS2 Sports Day 9.15 am on the field (weather permitting) 

Thursday 14 June 4R Class Assembly First thing in the KS2 Hall 

Friday 15 June Father’s Day Picnic 2.15 pm on the field (weather permitting) 

Monday 18 June Year 1 Museum Trip  

Monday 18 June KS2 (RESERVE)  Sports Day 9.15 am on the field (weather permitting) 

Tuesday 19 June Rec and KS1 Sports Day 9.15 am  on the field (weather permitting) 

Wednesday 20 June New Reception Parents Meeting  2.00 pm and 5.30 pm 

Saturday 23 June Hollyfield Carnival 12pm - 3.00 pm (on field) 

Tuesday 26 June Rec and KS1 (RESERVE) Sports Day 9.15 am on field (weather permitting) 

Wednesday 27 June New Reception Stay and Play Session 9.15 am -  10.45 am 

Thursday 28 June Year 2 Assembly 9.00 am in the KS2 Hall 

Did you know that here at Hollyfield we have many 
wonderful opportunities to learn about different 
faiths and religions.  Our highlights this year have 
been: 
Learning about our world around us in St Chad’s 
nature garden; 
Thinking about what it means to be a community at 
St Johns; 
Understanding about the religious practices of a 
Buddhist at the Pagoda. 

Year 4 have composed their own songs on 
iPads, using the Garage Band app and 
Year  6 have been using the percussion 
instruments to practice their skills.  Also a 
few of our children represented Hollyfield 
this week to perform  some  wonderful 
singing  over at Owen Court.  Lastly, the 
Rocksteady bands are practicing very hard 
in readiness for their upcoming concert in 
July. 

Yr2 Sophia  (2WN) 

Yr3 Cadie-Lee  (3G) 

Yr4 William  (4C) 

Be a Chorister for a Day ! 
Sunday 10 June 1-4.30pm (boys) 
Sunday 17 June 1-4.30 pm (girls) 

If this is something your child might 
be interested in please register your 
child via an email with your name, 
address, telephone number, child’s 
name and dob to: 

david.hardie@birminghamcathedral.com 
PLACES ARE LIMITED!! 

Please watch your speed when driving on school 
premises particularly early in the morning.  PLEASE 
NOTE THE SPEED LIMIT IS 5MPH.  Thank you for 
your co-operation in this matter. 



Menu for next week  Wk 4 

         

      
           

 6C Jamie  

6S Lily  

5W Scarlett  

5L Joshua  

4R Sophie  

4C Kye  

3D Freya  

3G Bethany  

2WN Lexie  

2HC-J Livvy  

1R Marco  

1C Noah 

 ZacK  

 Emilia  

Mrs C Lewis 

Welcome back everyone - looking forward to some exciting activities coming 
up this half term.  I look forward to seeing you at KS2’s Sports Day on Monday. 

Please state what 

the money is for 

Name, Class 

Amount enclosed 

 
 

Dinner money 
for the rest of this 
half term is £73.60 
£11.50 due on:  
Monday 11 June 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Chicken Fillets 
Haddock Grill 

Sweet & Sour Chicken 
Cheese Pasta Bake 

Filled jacket potatoes
(cheese//tuna) 

 
 

Basmati Rice 
Garden Peas 
Sweetcorn 

 
Apple Pie 

Carrot Cake 
Custard 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
Veggie Bolognaise 

Lemon Sole 
Cheese & Red Onion 

Quiche 
Garlic Bread 

 
Spaghetti pasta twists in 

tomato sauce 
Sliced Carrots 
Garden Peas 

 
Lancaster Cookies 

Ice cream 

Roast Chicken/Roast 
Quorn 

Fish Crunchy 
Cheese & Potato 

Ham/Cheese Pasta 
Bake 

Yorkshire Pudding 
Gravy/MIint Sauce 

 
Roast Potatoes 
Broccoli Florets 

Carrot/Swede Batons 
 

Chocolate Crunch 

Chicken meatballs in 
Tomato sauce 

Chilli Con Carne 
Haddock Grill 

Selection of filled  
Baguettes/wraps 

(cheese, ham, tuna, 
chicken tikka) 

 
Spaghetti 

1/2 jacket potato 
Sweetcorn 

Broccoli Florets 
 

Plain or Chocolate  
muffins 

Fruit Jelly 

Selection of Pizzas 
Cheese, ham,  

pepperoni, sausage, 
chicken tikka 
Fish Fingers 

 
Chips 

Baked Beans 
Sweetcorn 

 
Chocolate Cracknel 

Iced Buns 
Apple/Orange Cuplets 

 

Fresh seasonal salad bar/bread , fruit and yoghurts  and drinking water available daily;  Vegetarian options daily. 

We are having increasing numbers of children being dropped off 

late outside the school gate and are having to make their way into 

school on their own after the doors have shut.  For safeguarding 

reasons, no child should be left at the school gates.  Please ensure 

that if you are late, you accompany your child/ren into school so 

you can be certain they have arrived safely and are signed in as 

present.  Childrens Services will be contacted if we continue to 

have concerns. 

Please keep on top of your dinner accounts via online 

parent pay.  There are a number of people who are still in 

arrears since before half term and please can we ask these 

are now cleared immediately.  As previously advised it may 

not be possible for your child to continue to receive school 

dinners from the kitchen if you have money outstanding.  

Thank you  for your co-operation in this matter. 

Unfortunately there will be no karate after 

school on Monday 25 June.  Sorry for any 

inconvenience. 


